
 
 
 
 
 

21st November 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 2019 
 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to attend the Kurmond Public 
School Presentation Night 2019.  
 

Presentation Night is a special event to celebrate our student successes 
throughout the year. This will include academic, sporting, Kindergarten and 
Year 6 awards as well as perpetual trophies and recognition awards from 
community organisations. 
 

Our Presentation Night will be held on Monday 9th December at the 
Windsor Function Centre commencing at 6.30pm. 
 

School Captains should report to Miss Foster at 6.15pm. 
 

All students will be seated in class groups with their teachers.  Please note, 
high school age siblings are welcome provided they sit with, and are under 
the direct supervision of their own parents. 
 

As the evening may be quite warm, please ensure your child brings a water 
bottle. Please have your child visit the toilet prior to being seated.  
  

As this is a formal occasion, it is requested that all families stay for the 
entire evening.  The evening should conclude by 8.30 pm.   
 

This is a whole school event with awards presented to students from 
Kindergarten to Year 6.  Each Kindergarten and Year 6 student will receive 
an award.  If your child is unable to attend on the evening, please let their 
class teacher know. 
 

Children will be required to wear their full summer school uniform.   
 

Kind regards. 
 
Miss Phoebe Foster      Mrs Patricia Beggs 
Rel. Assistant Principal     Principal 
 

Kurmond Public School 
Courtesy    Safety    Responsibility 

 

494 Bells Line of Road KURMOND 2757 | P (02) 45731648 | F (02) 45732122 | 
  E kurmond-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

mailto:kurmond-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

